
Dear 201 Families,
Welcome to 2022! I hope you had a restful and rejuvenating 
winter break. I am excited to get back into an uninterrupted 
stretch of learning! Apart from a few days sprinkled in 
here and there, students have no more extended breaks 
until Spring Break in April. In the coming weeks students will 
be taking winter assessments to ascertain their current 
instructional levels. We will be taking the Star360 Reading 
and Math Assessments, as well as various classroom 
assessments. Be on the lookout for those results by the 
end of the month. More information can be found on our 
website!

-Adrianna Sherry

@sherry2011

Reading: Informational Text (learning about Illinois 
4th, Who We Are/Poetry 5th)
Writing: Researching an informational topic 
(biographies 4th, poems 5th )
Math: 2x1 Multiplication, Intro to Division
IEP Skills: Students will sit with Ms. Sherry and work 
on specific IEP skills

Week 17: 1/3-1/7
Week 18: 1/10-1/14
Week 19: 1/17-1/21 (No School Monday, 1/17, MLK Day
Week 20: 1/24-1/28 (No School Friday, 1/28, Teacher 
PD day for end of quarter)

708-586-9581

amlares1@cps.edu

• Masks are mandatory
• Reusable water bottles 

are encouraged
• Ms. Sherry can be 

reached on the Remind 
App @sheryy2011

• END of Quarter 2 is 
Thursday, January 27th

https://sites.google.com/cps.edu/sherry201sabin/home
mailto:amlares1@cps.edu
https://www.remind.com/join/sherry2011

